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Discontinued Credit Programs                                                                               
 
 
When a program of study is discontinued, students will be afforded time to complete the program   
requirements. Academic Division Directors are responsible for approving a student’s plan to 
complete his/her their coursework. This plan may include a combination of waivers and 
substitutions for program requirements, not to exceed 9 combined credits. Under no circumstances 
can an alternative completion plan result in students graduating with fewer than 60 credits. The 
length of time for services and benefits to be extended is determined by the number of credits the 
student needs to complete the program with a maximum of two years after the discontinuance of the 
program. Requests for further extension must be submitted in writing to the Vice President of 
Academic Affairs and Student Services.   
 
 
This policy was also revised on April 17, 2012. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


